
  
Lenape High School, located in Burlington County, NJ, is in need of an interim English 
teacher effective immediately through March 2022.  
  
We offer competitive contract salary and full family benefits package for this interim 
position.  New Jersey teacher certification is required, and we are willing to assist 
candidates who have an English degree with the alternate route to teaching certification 
process.  We often hire interim teachers into tenure-track positions as they become 
available within our district. 
  
Please forward this posting to students who may be interested and ask that they contact 
me directly at pmacgregor@lrhsd.org.   Thank you! 
  
Regards, 
  
Paige MacGregor 
Director of Personnel 
Lenape Regional High School District 
609-268-2000 ext. 550400 
 

mailto:pmacgregor@lrhsd.org

